
UNE Community Notices 
April 11, 2018 
 
Strategic Planning Town Hall Meetings 

Dear UNE Community Members,  

We began our strategic planning process last August with a series of steps including President Herbert's 
listening tour across the University, a series of town hall meetings and other forums for community 
discussion and feedback. The next step in the process involves seeking feedback from the community 
through a series of town hall meetings, held at the following locations:  

Biddeford Campus 

Thursday, April 12 at 3 p.m. in the Bush Board Room 

Portland Campus 

Friday, April 13 at 2 p.m. in the WCHP Lecture Hall 

Through these venues we will gather your ideas on the plan we are designing together. For more 
information, please visit our website: http://www.une.edu/president/strategicplan 

To view the livestream, visit: http://www.une.edu/president/strategicplan/community-input  

All the best, 

UNE Strategic Planning Coordinating Committee 
Ellen Beaulieu, Chair  

For more info, contact: 
Hilary Babbitt 
hbabbitt@une.edu 
221-4735 
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